Pipeline of Light Report 
March 31, 2010
 
Dear Friends,
 
Since my last report, Pipeline of Light volunteers have placed eighty copies of The Urantia Book into nine countries. Your donations to the Pipeline helped us deliver books to readers and study groups in India, Colombia, Ghana, the United States, Indonesia, Nigeria, El Salvador, Australia, and Germany.  
Book totals by language this quarter included 2 German, 37 Spanish, and 41 English books. These placements bring our Pipeline all-time totals to twenty-five hundred, seventy-nine books placed into sixty-seven countries around the world.  
We deeply appreciate your continuing financial help. If you would like to contribute to this work, donations can be made online at:  
http://urantiabook.org/support.htm 
or by mail to: 
The Urantia Book Fellowship, PO Box 6631, Broomfield, CO  80021 
Thank you so much for your support!   
Michelle Klimesh, Pipeline Coordinator

